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Some pictures from this year’s comic relief – it was lots of fun, some great dressing up, lots of custard 
pies, red nose biscuits, sponsored sports and even Mr Bean put in an appearance at Assembly!  

Thanks for all the donations - totals next week 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

      

Some jokes and 
pictures from this 
year’s comic relief 

– thanks for all the 
donations 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

      



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Pathway 1 celebrate colour 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pathway 1 pupils put on a great show this week on the 

theme of colour. There were lots of musical instruments 

played, songs sung, dances performed and ribbons 

waved. Parents will get to view highlights from the 

concert later in the year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Humanities visit  

  

3EK’s Café 

Project 

As part of their 'Cafe food' 

topic this term in Cooking, 

3EK have been making 

waffles, using our assisted 

language boards to 

communicate their choice of 

toppings! Whipped cream 

was certainly a favourite! 

Food banks across the City  

  
Our food pantry is open every Tuesday morning for 

Great Oaks families. For those who can’t get to our 

South site we have been asked the location of any other 

food banks in Southampton. Below is the list that we 

know about (the welfare team can help you with 

referrals) 

BASICS FOOD bank  - All 10.3pm 

MONDAY Above Bar Church, Ogle Road, SO14 7FE 

TUESDAY St Mary's Church Sholing, SO19 8ES 

WEDNESDAY The Old Chemist Bitterne, SO18 1NP 

THURSDAY Shirley Baptist Church Shirley, SO15 5LG 

FRIDAY Lord's Hill Church Lordshill, SO16 8HY 

  

BASICSCLOTHES 

FRIDAY Saint Marys, Lodge RoadLodge Rd, SO14 6RF 

  

Big difference Pantry:  reduced prices 10-2pm daily 

Northam Community Centre Kent Road Northam 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

College Residential 

 

4MP took a trip to 

Furzey Gardens. They  

explored the gardens, 

found fairy houses and 

played hide and seek in 

the playground. The 

students had a lovely 

day. 

Furzey Gardens is free 

for individuals with 

learning needs and a 

carer. 

Attendance  

 
 

This week Attendance for the school was 91.33%. 

Attendance for the college was 86.36%. 
 

Well done to the 266 Students who achieved 100% 

Attendance this week. With just two weeks to go until 

our Special Easter Attendance Raffle, every day in school 

counts to maximise the chances students have to win! The College students have had a fantastic week at Avon 

Tyrell Activity Centre this week. Full reports next week  


